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CAMP NEWS 
  

We can’t wait for the upcoming camp season ! 
 
Important things to note for this year : 
 

 Our kickoff party on June 19th ! 
 Camp will run from 6/20 through  8/5.  
 Registration opens MARCH 1st!  
 Members will have to enroll for camp and academies online   
 Enrollment will be on a first come, first serve basis, to which 

members will have priority. 
 Enrollment will close on April 3rd, and a $25 late fee, per 

week, will apply to those that register after this date.  
 Sponsored Non-members will be able to register after  4/3.  
 We encourage you all to register early, especially for        

academies, where spots are very limited. 
 Members will be able to submit their uniform orders online 

as well.  
 

Improv for Kids, Cooking with Chef , the Camp Luau and 
Banquet and a possible Camp “Camp Out” will provide   
another memorable summer for our kids!  



2016 Calendar of Social Events  
March 17 Thurs  St Patty’s Themed Dinner in the Grill 

March 26  Saturday   Kids Easter Brunch: Build a Bunny & Egg Hunt  

March 27  Sunday   Easter Sunday Lunch  

May 7
 

Saturday   Mint Julep Cup - Derby Day Party 

May 8
 

Sunday  Mother’s Day Brunch 

May 30  Monday  Memorial Day Opening Pool Party 

June 19  Sunday  Father Day BBQ & Car Show  

June 28 Tuesday   Green & White Swim Team Pep Rally 

July 3 Sunday  Barbeque, Fun Fair, and Fireworks Display  

July 4 Monday  Family Games Poolside  

July 5  Tuesday  Rain date Fireworks 

July 13  Wednesday Children’s Luau @ Pool  

July 16 Saturday  THE SIGNATURE LOBSTER BAKE  

Aug 5 Friday  DRIVE IN MOVIE NIGHT (with Golf Carts!) 

Sept 3
 

Saturday  SOUTHERN COOKOUT & PIG ROAST 

Sept 5 Monday  Children’s End of Summer BBQ & Pool games 

Oct 1 Saturday  OKTOBERFEST! 

Oct 9  Sunday   Kids & Kites at the Camp Field 

Oct 20 Thursday  The Italian Feast   

Oct 28 Friday  Children’s Halloween Party and Dinner 

Nov 6 Sunday  Sunday Bloody Sunday Kickoff Brunch 

Nov 11 Friday  Wine Dinner  

Nov 20 Sunday   Ladies Centerpiece Lunch & Workshop 

Nov 24 Thursday  Thanksgiving Day Luncheon 

Dec 4 Sunday  Kids Gingerbread Workshop & Lunch  

Dec 7-8 Wed & Thus Ladies Holiday Luncheons   

Dec 10 Saturday  THE ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY!   

Dec 18 Sunday  Children’s Christmas Dinner with Santa  



CLUBHOUSE 
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The Stanwich Club 

888 North Street 

Greenwich, CT 06831 

 

Phone: 203-869-0555 

Fax: 203-869-6649 

www.stanwich.com 

The club will close for our annual cleaning and 

maintenance on Monday, February 1, 2016 and 

reopen on Thursday, March 10, 2016.  

 

During this time the office will be manned Mon-

days through Fridays from 9-5. During this peri-

od you are welcome to dine at the following 

clubs: 

 

The Field Club    203-869-1300 

Indian Harbor Yacht Club 203-869-2484 

Riverside Yacht Club  203-637-1706 

Round Hill Club   203-869-2350 

 

Please remember to call ahead of time for reser-

vations. Please note that this does not go to-

wards your Stanwich food minimum.  

 

Best Wishes and have a safe February 

Guy D'Ambrosio  

General Manager/Chief Operating Officer  

RECIPROCITY 


